

St Ives Road Hemingford Grey Huntingdon Cambs PE28 9DU

Headteacher: Kate Fox Telephone: 01480 375040

Deputy Headteacher: Jonathan Clarke Fax: 01480 375040

Dear Parents/Carers

School Uniform

Please can I draw your attention to expectations regarding school uniform. Please ensure your child has the correct uniform when coming to school including PE kit. This can be purchased through the office if you wish to have the school logo on the uniform, or at large supermarkets.

Nail varnish and make up are not allowed. Watches and ear studs are allowed, but no other jewellery, including charity bands, for health and safety reasons.

Sweatshirts/Cardigans/Jumpers

Plain navy blue or plain navy blue with school logo Hoodies for outside wear only

Polo shirt/Blouse/Shirt

Plain navy blue or white or with school logo

Skirts/trousers/pinafore dresses

Plain grey, navy blue or black No denim

Summer dresses

Navy or pale blue and white check

Socks and tights

Plain navy blue, grey, black or white No leggings.

Shoes

Sensible shoes/trainers which will support your child's feet outside and inside. No strappy sandals or open backed sandals.

Dark blue or black. No bright colours or flashing lights.





















PE

Plain colours only, no logos other than the school's, no football shirts. Please send your child's PE kit in a PE bag.

T shirt/polo shirt White or navy blue

Sweat shirt/hoodie

Navy blue (both items can be purchased via the office with the school's logo)

Shorts (inside and outside) and Jogging bottoms (outside if cold)
Navy blue or black
No leggings

Leotards Navy blue or black



Trainers or pumps for indoor wear, plus a separate pair of trainers for outside which must be in addition to outdoor school shoes.

If your child does not have the appropriate PE kit, the school will provide spare kit on the day before contacting you to ensure the PE kit is in school.

Please ensure your child has a warm coat, hat, gloves for cold weather. In the summer, please provide a hat in hot weather.

Please note, parents on low incomes whose children are registered for Free School Meals, will receive their child's first school sweat shirt free of charge. Please contact the office to arrange this. If you think you are entitled to claim Free School Meals, please contact the office and they will do everything they can to support you.

Kind regards

Kate Fox Head teacher

